
From:   

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 10:03 AM 

To: Committee, Public Works (REPS) <pwc@aph.gov.au> 

Subject: Submarine Rotational Force 

 

As a Shoalwater resident I am concerned at the lack of community consultation in regard to the 
Submarine Rotational Force's presence in the Rockingham area. To bring 700 US service people 
into an acute housing shortage is ill-advised. 

I have only just heard that the proposal was open for public comment. 

The wider concerns about the accommodation of nuclear submarines at Garden Island has also 
received little publicity. To describe the waste from nuclear submarines as being akin to the low-
level waste produced from nuclear medicine doesn't seem right. Indeed hard facts about the 
entire project seem to be missing. 

Ieva Tomsons 

  

Shoalwater 6069 
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